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Hello, I am an Oregon voter and I strongly oppose SB 210. Without any evidence of 

widespread voter fraud (in this state or any others), it is clear that the desire to return 

to in-person voting is a bid to skew the pool of potential voters. The option to vote by 

mail is the one that best supports equity and, therefore, principles of democracy. Our 

state has been efficient and accurate in its administration of vote-by-mail elections. It 

is absolutely vital that we retain this practice in Oregon.   


